Pennsylvania Higher Education Assistance Agency (PHEAA) offers state grant assistance to eligible state
grant residents who file the FAFSA by the stated deadline. For more information, go to www.pheaa.org.

Some states allow their residents to use all or a portion of their state grant at Pennsylvania colleges/
universities. Check your state’s policies. As of the 2015-2016 Academic year, eligible out-of-state
students were receiving state grant funds from:

Vermont www.vsac.org
Connecticut www.ctohe.org/sfa/
Delaware www.doe.k12.de.us
Rhode Island www.riheaa.org

If you need more help or more information, please stop in the Office of Financial Aid for more
information.


www.pheaa.org
http://www.famemaine.com/files/Pages/education/students_and_families/Maine_Financial_Aid.aspx
http://vsac.org
http://www.ctohe.org/sfa/
https://login.doe.k12.de.us/DHEC_student/login.aspx
http://www.riheaa.org

